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2nd NewsletterPond 
After a while the plants will establish and then this will attract more animals. A pond would be nice to sit next to in the Summer months. A pond feeds itself and allows that opportunity for us to observe lots of different animals. 
Stick Insects
They are easy to transport and look after. We can pick brambles from the school site. They will breed and then we would have more. We could release them into the outside area.  
Update on the leaking pens…Conkers have now got new pens that do not leak. We will continue to investigate the problem in Maple Class. Let’s all try not to chew the pens and pencils!!!
Next Newsletter – 28th February 2020.
REMINDER
No sweets in school.

FISH
These would be easy to look after and we could have feeding blocks in the tank for the holidays. 
PLANTS IN CLASSROOMS
Massive thank you in Indigo in Cherry Class who bought in a spider plant for each classroom. “Thank you”. Anymore would be great. 
Rabbits- need to change their water every day. They eat lots of vegetables. They are nice to cuddle. We would have to think about the cost of the cage. 
Guinea pigs/hamsters
People may be allergic as they have fur. Easy to transport. Could be taken home. Easy to clean out and feed. 
Turtles
????
Hedgehogs
Shall we put lots of hedgehog houses and bug boxes around the school to attract wild animals? This would be easy to look after. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Animals/Pets in school edition. Student voice are looking into the possibility of us having a class pet in each classroom. 

